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Dear Sharan, Dear Irakli, 
 
Enclosed please find an ETUC Resolution on Ukraine which was adopted today during 
our Executive Committee meeting.  
 
In addition to the Resolution, the ETUC Executive Committee asks the ITUC and the 
PERC to carry out an evaluation of the FNPR’s position and affiliation status in both 
structures.   
 
Furthermore, the ETUC Executive Committee asks that the Extraordinary PERC 
Executive Committee meeting which is scheduled to take place on 5 April is brought 
forward to take place before the ITUC Extraordinary General Council on 28th March.  
 
I trust that you will do your utmost to ensure that this is done.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Luca Visentini 
ETUC General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

LV/cg 

Brussels, 17 March 2022  

Sharan Burrow 
ITUC General Secretary 
 
Irakli Petriashvili 
PERC President  
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